Texas Tech University

Lubbock, Texas 79409

Department of Anthropology

Phone (806) 742-0111

January 17, 1973

Dear Don:

I am going to be doing a general article on stone chipping for the Scientific American. I would like to be able to describe highlights of your chipping field school. If possible some photographs and/or illustrations from the school would be helpful. Do you have any black and white photos that I might use for this purpose?

If you have any ideas about what results or values the field school has or any other prepared information, I would like to make use of those, with your permission and support of course.

Hope all goes well with you this winter in Idaho. Best wishes as always.

Cordially yours,

William J. Mayer-Oakes

Professor and Chairman

D.S. thanks for the Christman cond. We like tget to real any out this year. Still aljusting to see the charges of our move, etc. ! O